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Child Safeguarding Statement Review
To comply with the requirements of the Child Protection Procedures for Primary and
Post-Primary Schools (2023), each year the Board of Management has to complete a
review of our Child Safeguarding Policy and the associated Risk Assessment. The
Board wishes to seek your feedback in relation to the school's compliance with the
requirements of Child Protection Procedures. You can view the current Child
Safeguarding Statement on our website
http://www.sbrathcormac.ie/uploads/1/4/0/6/140683719/child_safeguarding_statement_
and_risk_assessment_april_2023.pdf
I would be very grateful if you could please complete this short survey before Thursday,
February 29th. Child Safeguarding Review Parents Survey 2023-2024

Green Schools Day of Action, National Tree Week & World Book Day 2024
March 7th is going to be a very busy day in Scoil Bhríde as we will be celebrating
World Book Day, National Tree Week and our Green Schools Day of Action. We have
organised a number of activities for the day. More details to follow next week.
Children received their World Book Day tokens today.

Uniform
Please ensure that your child wears his/her school uniform/school tracksuit coming to
school (no sports jerseys or hoodies). It is still too cold for shorts. Pupils must wear
long pants/school tracksuit pants.

Lent
During Lent we are encouraging the children to be kind to others. Please see the
attached menu of suggested kindness activities for each day.

Crazy Hair Day
Well done and thank you to all the parents and pupils for the wonderful and creative
hair styles on Crazy Hair Day last week. Thank you also for your generous donations.

HSE Measles Awareness
Please see attached poster from HSE regarding the symptoms of Measles.

http://www.sbrathcormac.ie/uploads/1/4/0/6/140683719/child_safeguarding_statement_and_risk_assessment_april_2023.pdf
http://www.sbrathcormac.ie/uploads/1/4/0/6/140683719/child_safeguarding_statement_and_risk_assessment_april_2023.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc0Nd3U798-LcWqsRErsYb9UtXcMSelwdmnYngxDDne8eYWBQ/viewform?usp=pp_url


Irish Dancing Classes
Group 1 has just finished their 6 week block of Irish Dancing lessons. Group 2 will
commence next week. Thank you to the Parents Association who have kindly agreed
to cover the cost of the dancing lessons.

Tusla Fostering Service
Tusla have launched a recruitment campaign for additional foster families as there is a
shortage of foster carers in the area. Further information can be found on
www.fostering.ie

Dates for your diary

1st Confession for First Holy
Communion pupils

Thursday, March 21st in church.
Ms Feeney's class @ 11.30 am
Miss Hoare's class @ 12.15 pm.

Mass and Service of Light for children
making confirmation

Wednesday, March 13th at 7.30 p.m. in
Church

Mise le meas,

Mairéad Uí Íomhair.

http://www.fostering.ie

